
Senate Reference No. 19-45 

Question Time 

I was very glad to see that there are going to be extensions on tuition payment plans and no late 

fees through July 31. Is there a plan being developed for what happens next? Is it possible to put 

a moratorium on sending students to collections through December 2020 (i.e. nobody is sent to 

collections during the fall semester either)?  

I have not seen any clarification on what happens to those students who owed money prior to 

March 2020, and whose ability to pay probably did not improve since then. I recently received a 

list of holds for my majors and saw that a number of students have collection holds on their 

accounts. Is it possible to withdraw students' names from collections at least for the rest of this 

year? 

A. Livschiz


